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l2 Street, S.W.; Room TWD-204
Washington, D.C. 20554
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30-Day Progress Report

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This is in response to the letter dated May 13, 2014 regarding our above-referenced pending
application for a new LPFM station at Monticello, Mississippi. The FCC's letter inquires about
our efforts to comply with the Environmental Policy Act, and we are required to submit a
Progress Report every 30 days. This supplements our prior progress report letters that were
submitted by counsel to the FCC staff on May 27, 2014, June 20, 2014 and July 22, 2014.

This week a representative from Dynamic Environmental Associates that is managing our
Monticello, Mississippi LPFM project advised me that there are no issues with any Indian tribes,
and that their final environmental report is near completion. Dynamic Environmental Associates
has already submitted the FCC Form 620 to the Mississippi State Historic Preservation Office
("SHPO") for their review and sign-off. Once the final environmental report is completed, we
should receive final approval from the SHPO in the very near future.

The foregoing statements are true and are made under the penalty of perjury.

Sincerely,

Marcus Rusty O'Neal
President
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